
Twining Valley Land Use Feasibility Study 
 

As some of you may know there is ongoing discussion as to what 
the township should do when the lease for the Twining Valley Golf 
and Fitness Center runs out in 2019. 
 
There have been public surveys and two public meetings as well as 
steering committee meetings made up of various members of the 
Upper Dublin community.  Some good ideas have come out of 
these meetings as to how this land can be put to best use to serve 
the Upper Dublin community. 
 
The consultant, Victor DePallo, presented three options for 
discussion which include: a community meeting building, an 
amphitheater, many hiking trails, and a chip-and-put or 18 hole par 
three golf course. More details will be posted on line. 
 
These three options are the first to be formally presented for 
consideration. Nothing is etched in stone.  The steering committee 
is still asking for more input from the community. Please use the 
contact information provided in this newsletter to submit your 
questions and ideas for the best use of this land. 
 


